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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
ENGINEERING DIVISION 

CITY OF VALLEJO 
 

November 16, 2010 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
SUBJECT: Downtown Vallejo Streetscape Improve. Project - Phase 1A 
  CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
  (File Number 9846.08.00) 
 
Curb & gutter has been installed on Sacramento Street and the south side of 
Virginia Street.  Consequently, both Sacramento Street and portion of Virginia 
Street were paved with asphalt concrete (ac) last week.   
 
The general contractor’s next activities include finish grading sidewalk areas 
in the previously mentioned areas.  Raising utility valves to finish grade within 
these same sidewalk areas and forming for seat walls are also upcoming 
contractor activities.  These activities will lead to the concrete pour of the 
sidewalk which is anticipated to occur next week.   
 
NBC has provided a schedule describing the planned construction activities 
for the next 3 weeks.  Please see attached. 
 
Information regarding the construction plans is also available on the City 
website.  ( http://www.ci.vallejo.ca.us/GovSite/default.asp?serviceID1=761 ) 
 
If you have any questions, please contact David Espinoza at (707) 648-4538 
or e-mail:  despinoza@ci.vallejo.ca.us   
 
 
cc: Phil Batchelor, City Manager   Mayor & City Council 
 PW Chron. 






